
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 97.9%  Owls 97%  Flamingos 96.6%  Eagles 90%  Toucans 95.7% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.4%  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

29th 

September 

2017 Friday Bulletin  

This week in Flamingos We have had an exciting and busy week again.  Geography has 

seen us travelling across the world to Africa where we have made beautiful collages of 

the continent.  We have worked hard with The Little Red Hen and put back the correct 

punctuation in her story.  Maths has been a real challenge with the development of 

resilience in working on place value.  We have carried out investigations into exercise and 

decided it is exhausting!  Have fun for the weekend and don’t forget those tricky 

spellings! 

 

Puffins   Jack Leach and Jude Jarmy. 

Owls      Leo Lambaise, Ellie-May Greenwood, Ben Ashworth, Oliver Courtney 

                and Thomas Van Dop. 

Flamingos Ashton Applegate and Evelyn Brooks. 

Eagles    Maggie Clarke, Abbi Sadler, Toby Kelly and Ebony Lewis. 

Toucans   Abram Draper, Ella Cheng, Jessica White, Maddi Allison, Lewis Spurdin 

                and Gabriela Zattini 

Gold Stars 

Oliver Jakeman, Jude Jarmy, Chloe Wilkinson, Jordan Wright, Tawana Muzire,  

Ellie-May Greenwood, Miracle Norman, Lexi Burtenshaw-Moppett, Henry Garland,  

Max Crowhurst, Juliet Allison, Billy Mann, Ebony Lewis, Mia Burtenshaw-Moppett, 

Jessica White, Abbi Sadler, Ethan Aplegate, Lily Osborne, Demi Sadler 

 and Sullivan Mann. 

Lunchtime and school club certificates 

Cavell  Jessica Leach         

Walstan   Mia Burtenshaw-Moppett,  Isabella McGregor and Jessica White.   

Kett   Fern Sibly, Brennan Zelos-Brown and Phoebe Crowhurst. 

Congratulations to Kett House with 30 house points 
 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 

 

 

 



 

Eaton Vale Residential As a school we are proud of the way pupils from Eagles 

conducted themselves on last week’s residential. They showed so many skills from the Joy 

Of Not Knowing, particularly resilience and collaboration. It was wonderful to observe such 

bravery and support, as they tackled an incredible number of adventurous challenges in a 

short space of time. 

Well done. 
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary   
Bikeability for Year 5 - 2nd and 3rd October 2017 

Eagles Parent Lunch – 4th October 2017 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


